

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year

From all The Staff & Governors at The Oaks

Quality Sport Holiday Club

The holiday club is running from Tuesday 3rd January until Friday 6th January—Booking open online now!



Monday 9th January ~

Spring Dates:

Tuesday 17th January ~
Tuesday 31st January ~
Friday 3rd February ~
Tuesday 7th February 2.30pm ~
Tuesday 14th February 2.30pm ~
22nd & 23rd March 4-7pm ~

Diary Dates

School reopens for Spring Term

Class Call In 3.30-4.15pm—More details to follow Y5 Trip to Jodrell Bank School Disco 3.15-4.30pm - No Clubs Year 4 Drama Performance Year 3 Drama Performance

Parents Evening

Forest Schools Sessions

In Spring Term **Year 1, Year 3 and Year 6** will have Forest Schools Sessions for part of their curriculum on Tuesday mornings.

Please ensure your child has the correct clothing. They need to be well wrapped up so they are warm enough. Year 1 can continue to arrive at school ready for forest schools and bring a pair of trainers and a dry pair of socks to change into.

To ensure children are warm, please provide a hat and gloves (NAMED), please ensure they have more than one pair of socks on. Layers are also important and a thick waterproof coat.

Thank you for your support with this, the children learn much from these forest sessions.



Christmas Bingo

Thank you to all our families for your support with our Christmas Bingo event. Whether you attended in person or sent a chocolate donation in for our non-uniform day, we really appreciate your support. We raised £515!

Contact details:

Please ensure you keep the office up-to-date with any changes to your contact details. Thank you.

Dinner Money

Dinner money is £69 for the half term or £11.50 a week. Dinner money needs to be paid in advance by a Monday morning. Thank you.

